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November 20, 2017

Laura Washington
Oflice ofEnergy Pmjects —Hydropower Licensing
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 1"street NE
Washington, DC 20426

RE: Docket No. P-2533400 Brainerd Hydroelectric Project No. 2533

The Bois Forte Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) has reviewed the above project where the existing
Brainerd Hydroelectric Project No. 2533 is undergoing relicensing through the Federal Energy Commission.

THPO staff reviewed our files and is not aware of cultural or religious places of interest to the Bois Forte Band
within pmject (APE). However should another Band or Tribe indicate there may be effects to historic
properties, Bois Forte reserves the right to be re-enter consultation.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me

at 218-753-6017or blatadv@boisforte-nsn. aov.

Sincerely,

8$240nt0

Bev Latady
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer

1500 Bois Forte Rd I Tower, MN 55790 I
218-753-6017

I FAX 218-753-6026
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